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April 27, 2010 

 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Terry Morlan 
 
SUBJECT: Presentation by Steve Wright 
 
 
Steve Wright will speak to the Council about some of Bonneville’s important priorities for this 
year and beyond.  We do not have a list of issues that Steve will address but likely areas for 
discussion include: 
 

• Current water conditions and their effects on power operations and rates; 
• Bonneville response to the Sixth Power Plan in meeting near-term efficiency targets and 

in addressing 85 percent of load growth with efficiency improvements over the long-
term; 

• Challenges Bonneville faces to integrate large and growing amounts of wind power in 
their control area, much of it for export; and 

• Bonneville’s transmission expansion planning and projects; 
 
This list may not be complete or comprehensive.  We are advised that Steve will be happy to 
discuss additional topics in response to Council member concerns and questions.  Some areas of 
potential interest to Council members might include Bonneville’s Resource Program, the post-
2011 conservation proposal, DSI service, the residential exchange, or river operations for fish. 


